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Dear Jack, 

On behalf of our Fox Creek Group of 52, I would like to send out our deepest 
gratitude for making this hockey trip, the trip of a lifetime. From the first 
email I received from you, to the endless phone calls over the year of 
planning, to us stepping foot on German soil, everything was PERFECT.  For a 
small town Midget A team, you really came through for us.  

Thank you for helping us girls plan our side trip to Paris and for helping all the 
“Crazies” who jumped off the Swiss Alps and went Paragliding. You really 
made us all feel at home and that we were all family. It is amazing to me that 
you can meet someone for the first time and feel like you have known them 
forever. You and Caroline really took us in under your wing and showed us an 
amazing time. 

It really was interesting meeting all the other teams and playing in such 
foreign arenas. The kids really got a kick out of jumping over the boards on 
line changes. A small detail, that they are still talking about and telling friends 
about. 

There is not enough paper to write about every fabulous event that 
transpired on our journey with you but what I can say is, Thank You. Thank 
You for giving us everything you promised us in the beginning and much, 
much more. Please feel free to use me as a reference for any potential 
clients, as I will give your hockey tour, raving accolades.  

Yours Truly, 

Jody Davidson 

jodysuperstar@gmail.com  (P) 780-622-2480   (C) 780-622-1011  

Manager Fox Creek Midget Bulldogs 

 


